
  
 

 

 

 

July 22, 2024 

 

Board Memo 105-2024: Ybor City, FL P&DC RIF Impact Evaluated on July 18, 2024 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS HQ has been informed of the USPS implementing the Plant Ranking and Management Staffing Criteria. 

The new staffing criteria will be applied as facilities are transitioning to Regional Processing and Distribution 

Centers (RPDC) and Local Processing Centers (LPC).  

 

The Ybor City, Florida P&DC was evaluated against the new criteria on July 18, 2024. Attached is the RIF 

timeline for the Ybor City, Florida P&DC as well as employee handouts and announcements.  
 

 

Thank you and be safe. 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 
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